
Coláiste Chiaráin, Leixlip Community School
Board of Management

Meeting of 8th December 2021

Agreed Report

1. The Board commended the school on the number of successful events over the last

month -for example  the success of sports,especially the U19 Boys Basketball and the

U16 Girls Basketball with their coaches,our Stand up Week and our Disability awareness

Flag .The Board thanked all teachers and students involved.

2. The Board also wished to express their thanks to our Caretaker,Liam Farrell,for his

outstanding work over the last couple of weeks as we worked through the management

of our building difficulties.

3. As we are oversubscribed for the coming academic school Year the Board directed the

school to proceed with the offers of places and the draw for a waiting list following the

procedure laid out in our Admissions Policy.

4. The Financial Report was agreed.

5. The date for the next Board meeting is TBC by the Principal and Chairperson for

January.


